
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
TOWNSHIP OF BRIDGEWATER 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2024 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that The Township of Bridgewater will hold a public hearing 
at the meeting of the Township Council on February 1, 2024 regarding the Township’s 
potential application to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection for 
funding towards the purchase and construction of an inclusive playground. 

Under Jake’s Law, funding is available to Counties and Municipalities for the creation of a 
Completely Inclusive Playground on municipally owned parkland, designed in compliance 
with DCA Rules for Completely Inclusive Playgrounds. 

Members of the public are invited to attend and provide their input on the construction of a 
Completely Inclusive Playground within the Township, specifically at the site currently 
known as Camp Cromwell and the Township’s decision to pursue funding for the same. 

The hearing will be held concurrently within a meeting of Bridgewater Township Council 
and in accordance with DEP’s requirements. The Council will then consider a resolution 
authorizing the township to apply for funds under the above referenced program. 
 
Grace Njuguna, RMC  
Municipal Clerk 
 
January 15, 2024 

 


